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Serious collision

	On November 13th, shortly after 10:50 p.m., officers from the Dufferin Detachment of the OPP and EMS were called to investigate

a serious collision which occurred on Highway 10, north of County Road 17 in Melancthon.

Preliminary investigation has revealed that a northbound pick-up truck and a southbound transport truck collided in what appears to

be a sideswipe collision. The northbound pick up then spun around and struck a southbound vehicle. The male driver and the male

passenger in the pickup truck were transported to local hospital with serious injuries. The driver of the transport truck was uninjured

and the driver of the vehicle was transported to a trauma center where she remains in critical condition.

Technical Collision Investigators (TCI) were called to assist in the investigation.

The 27 year old female driver from Brampton involved in this collision remains in Toronto area Hospital and is listed in critical but

stable condition. The police investigation is ongoing.
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